
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are about to begin the process of subject selection for Year 8, 2020.  In Year 8 students study: 

 

Subject   

Religious Education Whole year of study  

 

Compulsory study 

English 

Mathematics 

Science 

Health & Physical Education 

History 1 semester of study 

Digital Technology  

1 semester of study 

Students elect to study 

two of these three 

subjects.  
Industrial Technology and Design 

Textile and Food Technology 

Geography or  

Japanese 

1 semester of study Students elect to study 

one of these two subjects 

The Arts –  

Dance, Drama, Music, Visual Art 

1 semester of study 

x 2 

Students elect to study 

two of four subjects in 

The Arts 

 

The Subject Selection form will be completed electronically through Web Preferences.  Students are 

required to print off the Subject Receipt and have this signed by a parent / carer and submitted to student 

reception. 

 Monday August 12th: Students emailed the link to Web Preferences. 

 Friday August 23rd: Closing date for the submission of elective subjects via Web Preferences. 

 Friday August 23rd: Students submit Signed Subject Receipt form to Student Reception. 

Any changes to subject choices after this date will need to go through Ms Maher or Mrs Lapere please. 

On Monday August 12, Heads of Faculty will be available to answer any questions you may have 

regarding subjects for 2020. This ‘Drop in’ event will be held in the Yaamba Rd Hall, 5:00 – 7:00pm.  

 

Please contact Ms Maher or Mrs Lapere if you have any questions regarding your child’s subject 

selections for next year. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Sharon Lapere 

Assistant to the Principal – Curriculum 

4th August 2017 

 


